KPES, a small school with a RE bear I

10 Broadway St., Rothesay, N.B. E2H 1B2 Phone 847-6213 Principal – Sharon McCracken



It is hard to believe that we are at the end of the school year. We are thankful to have had another great year at KPES. Enjoy the summer break. We look forward to seeing everyone in the fall \odot

Field Trip to the Q Plex

We have booked the Q Plex for a school field trip on Thursday, June 22 from 10:45-11:45 a.m. The students will enjoy the pool and the water slides. There are 8 life guards on duty. The PTA will provide lunch for the children when we get back. If your child doesn't like hot dogs please send a lunch with them. We know the children will enjoy this fun activity. The students will all be bussed to the Q Plex. Parents are invited to join us, although there won't be enough room on the buses. \odot



DARE Graduation

The grade 5 DARE Graduation will be held on Monday, June 19, 2017. A special thanks to Kennebecasis Valley Police Department for overseeing this worthwhile program. Details will follow with the grade 5s.



<u>District Track Meet</u> The Hampton Ed Center Track Meet is being held this year on June 20th at the Arthur Miller Fields. Details will come home with grade 3-5 students who advance to the meet.

Supply Lists

Supply lists for next year will be included in report cards.

Class Configuration for September 2017

(2) Kindergarten
(1) Grade 1
(2) Grade 2
(1) Grade 3
(1) Grade 4
(2) Grade 5 Intensive French

We are unsure of final staffing at this time. We hope to have staffing completed when reports go home and will add teacher names for next year if we are able.

Variety Show

We will be holding a KPES Variety Show under the capable direction of Mrs. Munn on June $15^{\rm th}$. We are very excited to watch the many talented students at KPES.

Enjoy the summer holidays!

